September 1, 2000

Karlene Fine, Executive Director
North Dakota Industrial Commission
State Capitol

600 East Boulevard Avenue Dept 405
Bismarck, ND 58505-0840

Dear Ms. Fine:
Subject: LEC Grant Application Amendment

Enclosed please find a proposal entitled “Construction of a Forced Oxidation Plant for Gypsum
Production”. Great River Energy has participated in studies funded by the Commission to
evaluate the feasibility of producing gypsum in the Coal Creek Station scrubber system, as well
as a market feasibility study for the end product. The Commission approved funding for this
project in 1998. Since then Great River Energy has reviewed the project estimates, conducted a
pilot study of alternative oxidation technology, and produced a small amount of gypsum product.
The results of the pilot study have increased our confidence in the potential for success of the
demonstration project, and therefore, we request that the Commission consider increasing the
funding amount for this project. We look forward to continued support of the coal combustion
by-product market in North Dakota in the form of full scale funding of this production facility.

If you have any questions regarding this proposal, please feel free to contact me at (701) 442-
7007 at your convenience.

Sincerely,

GREAT RIVER ENERGY

Russ Nelson
Project Manager

Enclosure

c: Andrew Stewart, En-Rock
Dennis Taylor
John Weeda
Al Christianson
Gordon Westerlind
File: WO 98012
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